

Ysgol Bae Baglan

Headteacher Mr R. Rees Senior Leadership Team Mr G. Williams, Mr S. Davies, Miss N. Williams Mrs K. Palmer, Mr A. Marchant, Mrs S. Rogers, Ms C. Prescott, Mrs K. Willment

> Seaway Parade, Port Talbot, SA12 7BL Tel: 01639 508540

Dear Parents and Carers,

Industrial Action - Tuesday 14th February

As you are most likely already aware, one of the teacher unions, the National Education Union (NEU), has balloted for strike action which is due to take place on February 14th, March 15th and March 16th, 2023.

Having assessed the potential level of risk associated with staff being on strike, we have concluded that we would be unable to operate safely due to potential significant staff absence. As such, school will be closed to all pupils on Tuesday February 14th. We hope that the strike may be averted through further negotiations at national level and will update parents if we hear more.

Non-striking members of staff will be required to provide work. In most cases this will be on-line through Satchel 1 but where appropriate work will be sent home with pupils the day before.

We will make decisions about the other strike days closer to the action days when we will have a more informed picture of any developments.

Yours sincerely

R. Rees.

Headteacher/Prifathro